
BACA organized NSS Orientation Programme 

 

AAU’s B. A. College of Agriculture organized NSS Orientation Programme for newly 

admitted students of the B.Sc. (Hons.) Agriculture on 21st September 2024. During the session, NSS 

volunteers were sensitised about their responsibilities, gaining comprehensive insights into the 

history, goals, rules, regulations, and guidelines for various regular and special camp activities. Dr. 

Sahdev Luhar, the NSS Programme Officer, highlighted the different activities undertaken by NSS 

volunteers at the B.A. College of Agriculture. Dr. Y. M. Shukla, the Dean and Principal of the 

college, encouraged students to join NSS by emphasizing the crucial role volunteers play during 

natural calamities. 

 

  

  

 


